## PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION

## Budget Work Session Wednesday, January 25, 2017 Board of Education Conference Room #12

The Putnam Board of Education met on Wednesday, January 25, 2017 at 6:15 P.M. in the Putnam High School Board of Education Conference Room for a budget work session.

Attendance:

Carrie Blackmar, Jeannie Dodd, David Gaudreau, Michael Morrill, Edward

Peron, James Purdon, Marieanne Viens

Absent:

Joseph Deery, Mary Kozlowski

Others:

Teri Bruce, Middle School Principal; Patricia Bryant, FRC Director; Marc Coderre, Facilities Director; Catherine Colavecchio, Elementary School Principal; Nancy Cole, School Business Administrator; Kristine Drew, Special Education Director; Monica Giglio, Elementary School Assistant Principal; Christopher Horne, Technology Director; William Hull, Superintendent; Jeanette LaPlume, Food Services Director; Gloria Marion, Board of Finance Member; Donna Maynard, Curriculum Director; Linda Roto, Nurse Coordinator; Suzanne Sansoucy, High School Assistant Principal; Jacqueline Vetrovec, High School

Principal

Michael Morrill called the meeting to order at 6:15 P.M.

The district budget for 2017/18 was presented and discussed by the Board.

David Gaudreau made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by James Purdon and passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:32 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Jéannie Dodd Secretary

Budget Work Session January 25-17 boe\minutes\16/17/ January 25-17